
We thank everyone at Touchpoint Church for blessing us financially. We 
were able to get our car and its AC fixed. We didn't know how bad it was 
until the clutch was replaced.  We thank God for protecting us as we have 
traveled in hilly roads with a broken clutch.  

We're still on a lockdown status here in Davao City; a community 
quarantine as what it's called. To site a few, this means that our Saturday 
youth outreach meetings are postponed until the community quarantine is 
lifted. Wearing of face masks and face shields are still mandatory. Kids are 
prohibited in public places. It's challenging for our three year old who loves 
to be out and be with people. We urge you to pray for our city government 
and the whole country especially the officials implementing these orders.  

Every Thursday morning, our South African friend, Gideon, comes over  for 
coffee. We talk, pray and fellowship since the Sunday church service is still 
online. Also, pray for him and his wife, Eva. They moved here in the 
Philippines 2 years ago and he 
is still adjusting to the culture 
and life here let alone in this 
time of pandemic. Friday 
nights, Jade and I attend a 
bible study with other couples.  

As we wait upon the Lord, 
please continue to pray for us 
for direction and guidance for 
what He has for us.
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Love,
Nick, Jade and Ava Klein

Mailing Address: P.O.Box 34 Fort Mill, SC 29716 
Phone: 803.548.9980      
Email Address: WOC.FortMill@gmail.com 
Website: http://worldoutreachcommunity.org/
You can directly contact us at kids4jesus1@me.com

Happy 4th of July from our 
family to yours! Also, Happy 
Filipino-American Friendship 

Day! 🎉  🇵🇭  🇺🇸   🎉  
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